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From: O"Connor, Kevin
To: "Cindy Muller"
Subject: RE: quick touch base on Wednesday

Hi Cindy,
 
Sounds like a good idea. 
 
My calendar is full on Wednesday afternoon from 1:00 pm on, but my morning is free if there is a
timeframe before 1:00 that would work for you.  I’m also open tomorrow (Tuesday) from 8-11 and
1-4 if that might work.  If not, I can adjust
some things on Wednesday and be available at 2:0-2:30; I
just can’t make 1-2 work due to another item. 
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
 

From: Cindy Muller <cindymuller@google.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 3:57 PM
To: O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: quick touch base on Wednesday
 
 

 

Hi Kevin - I just sent a meeting request for Wednesday afternoon - I have some details based on
research done to compare to other similar district developments about what is needed for the
agreements between our two groups as we move forward. 
I think it will be easier to discuss in a
smaller setting before presenting to a larger group and wanted to brainstorm with you how to do
that.  If this time doesn't work, please let me know.
 
Regards,
Cindy
 
--

 
Cindy Muller  |
 Director, District Systems & Energy 
Sunnyvale, CA |
 (650)603-1995
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